
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

24th  September 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Piper and Ernest  

Cotswold: Dougie and Joe 

Swaledale: Edward and Wilson 

Teeswater: Mia and Charlie 

 

Dorset Downs:   Oscar and Katie 

Dalesbred:  Georgina and Logan 

Oxford:   Romi and Niketa 

Cheviot:   Edward and Amelia 

Herdwick:  Callum and Laurence 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Please don’t forget to return your 

data collection sheets.  It is so 

important that we have up to date 

contact information and medical 

conditions, should we need to get in 

contact with you.  Teachers will be 

asking  children 

for them when 

they arrive at 

school. 

Thanks. 

We are having an Open day for prospective parents.  

Please share this with any friends and family to have 

children who will be starting school in September 2022.   

The following sports clubs for years 1 

to 6 start next week and are availa-

ble to book via 

pmx.parentmail.co.uk 
Monday         Boxercise            

                        Girls’ football                     
Tuesday            Dodgeball                            

Wednesday      Football                                

                           Dance & Gymnastics       

Thursday           Basketball                    



              


